
 

Middleforth Church of England Primary School 
 

Our Christian Value this half term is Friendship 
 

Friday 18th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
The lovely weather this week has helped us have a great week in school.  We have been really able to 
make the most of the outdoors, and were able to have our worship outside back together which was such 
a precious time for us all.  Over the next few weeks we will hopefully be able to enjoy sharing this together 
again outdoors.  
 
Our year six also have been able to enjoy their residential trip this year, which we were so pleased for 
them.  Because of the Covid restrictions, we did have to do the overnight session in school but the children 
really enjoyed this sleepover and I would like to say a big thank you to year six for their amazing behaviour, 
but also to all of the staff in school who supported in the sleepover and residential trip this year so that we 
could put this on safely.  
 
Restrictions for schools are changing quite frequently at the moment, and we are still being asked to be 
careful with our events.  However, we continue to put giving our children the best possible experiences we 
can at the top of our priorities, and will keep reassessing all of our activities regularly to ensure they are 
being managed in line with up to date guidelines.  
 
After school club payments  
Please can you ensure that payments for before and after school club are kept up to date at all times and 
you do not book for sessions unless you have money on the system to cover them.  We do reserve the 
right to not allow your child to attend club if your account is in arrears.  
 
COVID Testing 
Please continue to let us know as soon as possible if your child has tested positive for Coronavirus or has 
been in contact with a positive case by calling the office in the first instance, and emailing 
covid@middleforth.lancs.sch.uk.  All children displaying any of the symptoms of Covid must isolate and 
have a PCR test – please email a copy of the test result. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Adams 
 
Term Dates 2020 2021 
 
SUMMER TERM 2021 
School closes on    Friday 16th July 2021 at 2.00pm 
 
Term Dates 2021 2022 
 
AUTUMN TERM 2021   
Re-open on    Thursday 2nd September 2021 
School closes on    Friday 22nd October 2021 at 3.15pm 
Mid Term Closure   Monday 25th October – Friday 29th October 2021 
Re-open on    Monday 1st November 2021  
School closes on   Friday 17th December 2021 at 2.00pm 
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SPRING TERM 2022 
Re-open on    Wednesday 5th January 2022 
School closes on    Friday 11th February 2022 at 3.15pm 
Mid Term Closure    Monday 14th February – Friday 18th February 2022 
Re-open on    Monday 21st February 2022 
School closes on   Friday 1st April 2022 at 2.00pm 
 
SUMMER TERM 2022 
Re-open on     Tuesday 19th April 2022 
May Day Closure   Monday 2nd May 2022 
School closes on   Friday 27th May 2022 at 3.15pm 
Mid Term Closure   Monday 30th May – Wednesday 8th June 2022 
School re-opens on    Thursday 9th June 2022 
School closes on    Friday 22nd July 2022 at 2.00pm 
 
 


